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Mark your calendar now for 
upcoming Dominion Club 
parties - don't miss all the 
fun! 
♦ August 11—Pool Party 

with Band 
 
 
DCHA Annual Homeowners 
Meeting—October 18, 7pm 
 

Board Notes 
Clubhouse—On April 23 , 
Heiberger Paving resurfaced the 
parking lot and re-striped parking 
spaces the next day. The handi-
capped parking spaces were 
moved to be closer to the en-
trance. 

The fence around the pool was 
painted the week before the pool 
opened. 

Pool—The clubhouse pool is 
open. As a seasonal reminder, the 
pool is open to all resident mem-
bers in good standing and their 
guests between 8:00 A.M. and 
10:00 P.M. daily. Residents are 
responsible for the behavior of 
their guests. A homeowner must 
accompany all guests. 

All guests under the age of 14 
years (children) must be accompa-
nied by a resident and may only 
swim in the pool between the 
hours of 10:00 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. 
and 4:00 P.M. to 6:00 P.M. Only 
devices relating to aquatic safety 
are permitted during these time 
periods. Pets are prohibited any-
where within the pool area. 

We don’t have trash removal for 
the clubhouse or pool area. Please 
help us all by taking any trash with 
you after you use the pool. 

Mailbox Maintenance, New Pro-
gram—The New Albany Links 
Homeowner’s Association 
(NALHOA), of which we are all 
members, will take over the 
maintenance of mailboxes 
throughout the Links beginning 
sometime in late June. The 
NALHOA will notify homeowners 
about the details of the project 
soon. 

Essentially, the NALHOA board 
has hired a contractor that will 
replace/refurbish all Links mail-
boxes in late June and then 
provide on-going maintenance, 
like painting, for routine wear-
and-tear. Any replacement due 
to damage or accident would be 
at the homeowner’s expense. 

All mailboxes will be  semi-
gloss black. Please don’t paint 
your mailbox “Dominion Club 
green” because it will be re-
painted black later this month. 

The DCHA board is exploring 
alternatives for painting lamp-
posts black. Details will be 
forthcoming. 

4th Annual Dominion Club Golf 
Scramble is scheduled for 
Tuesday, September 18 at 8:00 
AM. 

Sign-ups will begin June 18th. 

You may register as an individ-
ual (NOT AS A TEAM). The se-
lection committee will make-up 
the teams based on handicap 
to insure a balanced and com-
petitive event. 

You may invite friends to play, 
but they might not be placed on 
your team by the selection com-
mittee. This process has 
worked out well in the past. 

Last year we had 35 players 
and hope to have 40+ this year. 

More information will be forth-
coming. 

—David “Coach” Ewing 

Golf Outing 

http://www.dominionclub.org
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On Saturday, 
May 12,, twenty 
of our neighbors 
got together for 
spring clean-up 
day. Many 
thanks to those 
that participated! 

Spring Cleanup 
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About thirty of our neighbors got together 
for an impromptu Memorial Day “pot luck” 
at the clubhouse. Everyone brought a cov-
ered dish to share and a good time was 
had by all! 

—Thanks to John Rhoads for photos 

Memorial Day “Pot Luck” 
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March’s project was creating a set of 
acrylic coasters. 

May’s wreath pro-
ject included mak-
ing wool felt flowers. 

The craft group is 
off for the summer 
and will meet again 
in the fall. 

Craft Group 

A couple homeowners have expressed 
concerns about trees in our neighbor-
hood, specifically micronutrient deficien-
cies in some maples. While there does 
not appear to be a widespread problem, it 
seems prudent to understand more about 
it. 

Micronutrients are mineral elements that 
are essential for growth of plants, but they 
are only needed in very small quantities. 
Micronutrients include iron, manganese, 
zinc, copper, boron, silicon, and molyb-
denum. Deficiencies occur throughout the 
Midwest 

A common micronutrient deficiency is 
manganese deficiency of maples. It is 
marked by pale green or yellow leaves, 
with veins that remain green. As the defi-
ciency continues, new growth is stunted, 
branches may die back, and the margins 
and interveinal areas of leaves may be-
come brown. In severe cases, the entire 
tree may decline over several years and 
die. 

Several strategies can be used to improve 
the health and vigor of the tree, although 
none are easy or permanent. Effective-
ness of these strategies is variable, and 
tree professionals disagree about their 
value. 

The decision to treat established trees for 
micronutrient deficiency symptoms de-
pends on the value of the tree in the land-
scape. Treatments may be costly, and 
may have unsatisfying results. Replacing 
the tree with a different type may be the 
most cost-effective solution. 

 

Micronutrient Deficiencies in Trees 
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If you have contributions for the newsletter or something to 
communicate to the Dominion Club community, contact a 
member of the Communications Committee: 

John Bradshaw 
855-7074  
Johnbradshaw1@hotmail.com  

Stitchery—The DC stitchery group 
will meet June 11, and 25; July 9 
and 23, at 7 pm in the clubhouse. 
Join us! 

Mah-Jongg—Meets in the club 
house every Tuesday between 
1:00—4:30 pm, new players wel-
come! For more information contact 
Deb Butler at 614-933-0923 or 
dbutler3@insight.rr.com 

A Friendly Reminder—Warmer 
weather and enjoying a walk with 
your furry family member brings a 
reminder to pick up and properly 
dispose of animal waste left along 
the way. Open windows and front 
doors, while enjoyable for dogs 
and cats, can result in animals 
barking or crying at outside activi-
ty/walkers. Please be kind to your 
neighbors! 
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